HSC Membership Meeting Agenda - February 8, 2021

e \Welcome

o Approval of Minutes from 1/11/21 Member Meeting

e Budget Update (Julie Kane)

2020/2021 Budget 2.0
Investment Campaign/PayPal Update
Budget vs Actuals Report Draft

O O O O

e Events

Financial Statement of Activity through Jan 2021 (P&L)

o Valentine’s Grams Update

We sold 244 boxes of chocolates!
Available Wednesday at Supply Pick Up between 8:30-10:00am or
at Office

o Starting Arts 2021 Virtual Spring Play Update

Looking for Theater Coordinator!

18 students have paid their $50 deposit

Rehearsals begin 2/23 (K-3) and 2/26 (4-8)

Show Title: The Trial of Goldilocks for K-8th graders

This exciting comedy is set up like a courtroom drama about
Goldilocks being on trial for breaking into the three bears’ house.
This charming play will have a good mix of storybook characters for
the younger kids, with a storyline that the older kids will appreciate.
K-3rd grade: Tuesdays, 2:45pm-3:45pm and

4th-8th grade: Fridays, 2:45pm-3:45pm

Recording Week: April 19-23

FREE Virtual Watch Party: Mid-May (specific date TBD)

We are still in need of performers! Visit
SteindorfHSC.com/theater to reserve your spot by February 22 with
a refundable $50 deposit (per household) if you plan to participate.
Payment amount will total $200 per person (or less depending on
number of participants), and will be due in-full by 2/23/21. If you
require a scholarship, please let steindorf.president@gmail.com
know, or click HERE and scroll to ‘Submit Request Here." Once the



headcount is finalized, we will have a final payment link on our
SteindorfHSC.com website.
m Concessions “Jury Boxes” Help Needed! fundraising goal: $250
($25 for family box, $45 Adult box, $5 delivery fee) -- pick up in May
e If you are interested in donating individually-wrapped snack
items for our Concessions “Jury Boxes,” or creating
Goldilocks-themed concessions items (Ex: vanilla-pudding
“porridge”, “truth-serum” flavored water bottles, etc) and/or
creating a template for a "court-report scroll” for a child in the
play (or anyone at Steindorf) for encouragement, please
email president.steindorf@gmail.com. A SignUp Genius will
go out closer to the date as well. We’re also in need of adult
beverage donations for our “Hold-You-In-Contempt” Adult
Concessions Boxes. Please contact Katrina Cuadro or Sam
Pulliam to let us know what items you plan to donate

o Spring Community-Building Events: Judy Dang
m  World’s Top Coffee Masterclass: (need 9 minimum, parents only

(no students), Saturday morning, Feb 27th from 9-10am with
opportunity for Zoom social afterwards open to ALL Steindorf
families, regardless if participating in Coffee Masterclass),
(suggested donation $9 per family/screen -- donate by
REGISTERING HERE)

m Shake, Rattle & Roll Piano BINGO: FREE for any Steindorf
student/staff/guardian to participate, optional Zoom Watch Party to
interact with other Steindorf families and qualify for door prizes,
each family can request up to 2 songs when registering HERE,
Door Prize offered just for participating, BINGO prizes for Top 2
Winners (Prizes include: birthday messages on Marquee, VIP
parking for 2021-2022 school year; prizes drawn live during Zoom
Social) POLL HERE for preferred date.

m How to Paint With Red Wine: weekend afternoon in May, for
parents only, (minimum 6 people), opportunity for Zoom social
afterwards open to ALL Steindorf families, regardless if
participating in Painting workshop, suggested donation amount $10
(donate by REGISTERING HERE) -- POLL HERE for Sat or Sun)

o 2021 Tech Challenge (for 4-8th graders): looking for parent advisors

e Fundraising



o Family Dinner Nights (Katrina Cuadro)
m Desi2/9

o Passive Fundraising - Earn money for Steindorf when you shop!
m Benefit, EScrip, BoxTops, Shutterfly, Mabels Labels, Plum Print

e Other

o Teacher Make-a-Wish Update (Katrina Cuadro)

o Garden Committee: Dee Dee
m The garden really took a hit after that big windstorm! We had

umbrellas stuck in the gates & items that had flown everywhere!
We even had to do a little siding repair at the coop. We spent a
long day cleaning out & sprucing. While in the garden, we were
able to reseed & water the beds, move the compost piles, & prune
the salvia & lionheart near the parking lot dumpster. In preparing for
the upcoming storms, we have brought down all of the umbrellas &
are looking forward to a nice big drink for our grounds and
landscape!

o Project Cornerstone: Lisa Feller

m Come be a part of Project Cornerstone each month as a reader to
your child's virtual classroom. We are looking for volunteers for
the following classrooms: Mrs. White, Mr. Jarrett and Ms.
Pickering. This is a great way to volunteer with a low time
commitment. Curriculum and support is provided. Project
Cornerstone strives to make each child and family feel valued,
respected and known, especially during these unprecedented
times. Please contact Cat Burmeister Loera at cburmy@amail.com
for more information on how to join the Steindorf Project
Cornerstone Crew.

m Small addition of inclusion/diversity library in Cornerstone Corner in
Office

o Check out our new Community Blog at steindorfhsc.com! No need for an
Instagram, Facebook or Twitter account. It's a fun, private way for our
Steindorf community to come together! For sign up instructions, click
HERE!




o Looking to get more involved at Steindorf? Check this out!

o Home & School Club Survey for 2021-2022 Budget/Event Planning
m March’s HSC Membership Meeting will be used to discuss survey
responses from this survey, HERE, collected during month of
February, as well as feature current/previous Coordinators share
about their experiences (reference document HERE)

e Principal Update

THANK YOU to everybody who has volunteered and participated in our fundraisers!

Next HSC Meeting: Monday, March 8, 2021 at 7pm

See our HSC Calendar for what is coming up in 2021!




